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May 26, 2023

City of Cocoa

Attn: Mr. Gary Palmer sent via email: gpalmer@cocoafl.org
155 N. Wilson Ave.

Cocoa, FL 32922

RE: Brevard County Construction Manager Continuing Contract — Piggyback Projects
Provost Park Improvements, 400 S. Varr Ave., Cocoa, FL 32922
Don “Mo” Stradley Park Improvements, 1881 Rosetine St., Cocoa, FL 32926

Dear Mr. Palmer:

W&J Construction Corporation (W+J) holds a current Brevard County Construction Manager
Continuing Contract, which was fully executed on November 22, 2022. It is our understanding that the
above-listed projects will be performed as a piggyback to this contract. W+J will abide by the terms
and conditions of that agreement with the County for these projects.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please contact me at 321.632.7660 or

erik@wijconstruction.com

Sincerely,

E£5C

Erik Costin
Vice President

State of Florida
County of Brevard

The foregoing was acknowledged before me this 26th day of May, 2023 by Mr. Erik Costin, who is
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